
Boston Snowstorm Cancels Gawande Webinar; CVV will still host a meeting 
 
Clayton Valley Village received the bad news that the Boston’s Beacon Hill Village has had to 
cancel Dr. Gawande’s talk.  Nevertheless, please join Clayton Valley Village for at Clayton 
Public Library for an important meeting with discussion of our May 1st opening and 
refreshments.  
 
Here is the explanation from Boston: 
 
Please understand that due to the severe winter weather in Boston it has 
become necessary that we cancel [today's] event.  Boston Public Library, the 
venue where we were going to stream Dr. Gawande's talk, has already 
announced that they are going to be closed tomorrow. 
 
Due to this, the 15th Anniversary event of the Village Movement will not be 
able to go on as previously anticipated.  We are going to do everything that 
we can to reschedule the event with Dr. Gawande.  He is willing to be 
available on a date that will be far enough in the future that you can 
reschedule your watch parties and make it available to all of your members 
and community.   
 
At this time, we do not have any more details than this.  We will make them 
known as soon as we can.  We sincerely apologize as we know that each 
Village put a lot of work into making sure this event happened. We wanted 
to let you know as soon as we found out.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clayton Valley Village  
 
 
 


